
 

 

                              19th August 2025 

NOTICE 

(For Non-NEP Students) 

 

HODs & Co-ordinator’s of all the Departments are hereby informed that the exam Dated 20th 

& 21st August 2025 all ATKT (Semester I, II, III, IV) examinations of Non-NEP students are 

Postponed due to heavy rain and the revised date of the same is Rescheduled as follows: 

Papers & Semesters Earlier Date Revised Date 

All Papers  
Semester I, II, III, IV (Non-NEP) 

20/08/2025 Till Further Notice 

All Papers  
Semester I, II, III, IV (Non-NEP) 

21/08/2025 Till Further Notice 

  

Please note that the timing of the examination will remain the same as per the original 

schedule. 

You are requested to bring the contents of this circular to the notice of all students and staff 

concerned at the earliest. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Deepa Verma 
    I/C Principal 

 

 


